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Logan, Dennis

From: Spangler, Nicole [Nicole.Spangler@aecom.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 4:53 PM
To: Eccleston, Charles; Logan, Dennis; Beissel, Dennis
Cc: Duda, Steve; Hurley, Bobbie
Subject: Salem Hope Creek Consultation Letters

Charles,

We are trying to compile the complete list of consultation letters regarding the biological issues.

The files we have received from you include the following:

NRC to Patricia Kurkul, NMSF dated 12/23/09
NRC to Annette Scherer, USFWS dated 12/23/09

Mary Colligan, NMFS to NRC dated 2/11/10
Stanley Gorski, NMFS to NRC dated 2/23/10

Are these the only 2 consultation letters sent? If not we need to get copies of the other letters sent.
Was a response received from US Fish and Wildlife Service?

Please send the ML numbers for any additional consultation correspondence.
Thank you,

Nicole M. Spangler
Environmental Engi P-- .
D 864.234.3283 C?(b)(6)
nicole. spanqler(caecom.com

AECOM Technical Services, Inc.
10 Patewood Drive, Bldg. VI, Suite 500
Greenville, SC 29615
T 864.234.3283 F 864.234.3069

Pursuant to an Ethical Wall Agreement with the Florida Department of Transportation ("FDOT"), I am required to notify the recipient(s) of this
electronic communication that I am an employee of a member of the 1595 Design Team. Accordingly, if a recipient(s) is an employee of AECOM
USA, INC., and a member of the District 4 FDOT Traffic Management Center team working in Broward County, Florida under a continuing contract
with FDOT, please immediately: 1) notify your direct supervisor that you received this electronic communication inadvertently; 2) forward this
electronic communication to your direct supervisor; and, 3) after forwarding, destroy the electronic communication from your in-box & sent box, and
empty your deleted box.

This communication is intended for the sole use of the person(s) to whom it is addressed, and expressly not intended for any employee of AECOM
USA, INC., who is a member of the District 4 FDOT Traffic Management Center team working in Broward County, Florida under a continuing
contract with FDOT. Please be aware that this electronic communication may contain information that is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright
and/or be a violation of the Ethical Wall Agreement executed with FDOT. Any unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited. Any communication received in error must follow the protocol noted above, and should be deleted and all copies destroyed.

Please consider the environment before you print this document
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